
Unemployment Fraud

I'm Getting Notices for People
Still Employed

I'm getting notices for unemployment
claims for people still employed - who
never filed a claim. What do I do?

1. Call the Hotline to Report
2. RESPOND to all notices

received, stating "fraud/identity
theft".

3. Share resources with Employees
right away.

ODJFS

How Does This Affect My Business...

DON'T IGNORE NOTICES. Undisputed
claims can have an affect on your State
Unemployment Rates starting in 2021.
ODJFS asserts that once a claim has
been determined to be fraudulent, any
mutualized charges will be removed from
the employer's account.

Visit More Unemployment Resources

What Should My Employees Do?

Employees Report Too!

Each affected employee should
also notify ODJFS and Report
ASAP. Fraud should also be
reported to the Department of
Justice DOJ to help stop future
fraud.

https://unemploymenthelp.ohio.gov/IdentityTheftEmployer/
https://odjfs2.secure.force.com/OUIOFraudReportingPortal
https://www.dol.gov/agencies/eta/UIIDtheft


Did you get a 1099-G for
unemployment benefits you didn't

receive? Wrong 1099G?

And maybe, most importantly,
protect your identity and review
your credit report. Here are more
resources provided by ODJFS

Protect Your Identify

The Department of Labor reports that Unemployment fraud
is estimated at $63 billion! Protect your business and your

employees by reporting fraud quickly.

NEED HELP? Contact us right away to assist with
Unemployment Claims and reporting.

INTEGRITY BOOKKEEPING, LLC
payroll@integritypay.biz

614-591-4521

https://www.irs.gov/identity-theft-fraud-scams/identity-theft-and-unemployment-benefits
https://unemploymenthelp.ohio.gov/IdentityTheftIndividual/

